
 

 

ANNOUNCEMENTS  10.4.18 
 

Link to submit a new announcement:    
https://goo.gl/forms/CZxxZrVOQbZnf4563 

 
Good morning Cary High…Please stand for the Pledge of Allegiance ( count to 5) 
 
I pledge allegiance to the flag of the United States of America. And to the republic for which it 
stands. One nation, under God, indivisible, with liberty and justice for all. 
 
TODAY 
 
The Balfour rep will be in the BOP today, during lunch to take cap/gown orders and to accept 
payments.  
 
All Environmental Club members are needed A lunch today in room 1108. The STRAWS viewing 
is next Wednesday. All are needed to tie up the loose ends. 
 
Interested in Science, Technology, or Engineering, if so, come to the Science Olympiad (Oh-limb-
pee-add) Interest Meeting today in room 302. 
 
History Movies Club will begin a new movie today in Room 410 during lunch - The Clash of the 
Titans, (tie-tins) a movie about Greek Mythology. 
 
It’s show week.  The hilarious COMPLETE WORKS OF WILLIAM SHAKESPEARE 
ABRIDGED, tonight through Saturday, 7pm  in the auditorium. Only $5 for students 
 
TOMORROW 
 
Key Club will meet Monday during A lunch in the auditorium. 
 
Be sure to follow us on twitter at cary underscore chatter for more announcements.  
 
Have a great day, Cary. 
 
ON HOLD 
 
Cary’s student-run newspaper, “The Page”, has launched! Find them at chsthepage.com and join 
them on Tuesdays in 2324 to write. 
 
The Cary High GSA meets on Tuesdays in room 206 from 2:30 to 3:30. All are welcome.  
 
Young Democrats and Young Republicans will debate on Tuesday October 9th during lunch in 
Room 406. Topic is immigration.  All are welcome 
 



 

 

Do you swim in the summer? Want to learn to dive? Come out for the Swim & Dive team. Interest 
meeting Wed Oct 10 during B-Lunch in Rm.2206  
 
The Environmental Club presents the documentary “STRAWS” October 10, from 7-8:30 in the 
auditorium.  Doors open at 6:30. Light refreshments. Admission is free.   
 
The Homecoming Bonfire is scheduled for October 11, from 7-9 pm at Phillips Farm. Admission is 
$8. Enjoy a night of smores, music, cornhole & fun! If you are in a band or have a musical act and 
would like to perform at the bonfire, see Mrs. Young in room ten fifteen or Mrs. Loughridge (Lock-
ridge) in room twenty one twenty eight for details. 
 
The annual WRAL-TV Post 5 open house is Thursday, October 11, from 7-8 at the WRAL-TV 
Studios on Western Boulevard. This is a great way to gain TV experience.  More about Post 5 is 
available at the open house, on-line or stop by Room 2134 for a flyer.     
 
This years homecoming dance is Saturday, October, 13. The theme is Sadie's & its semiformal. So 
girls, it's time to find a date!  Tickets available at the door. 
 
Want to spend Spring Break in Paris & Italy? See Mrs. Allen in twenty two sixteen for more 
information. The deadline to sign-up is October 15. 
 
10/17, 31, 11/14/, 12/5, 12/19, 1/16, 1/30, 2/13, 2/27, 3/13, 3/27, 4/10, 5/1, 5/15, 5/29-  
The Army recruiter will be in the gym lobby Wednesday during lunch.  Stop by and explore the 
many exciting careers the Army offers.  
 
10/10, 24, 11/7, 11/28, 12,12, 1/9, 1/23, 2/6, 2/20, 3/6, 3/20, 4/3, 4/24, 5/8, 5/22, 6/5 -  
The Army recruiter will be in the 11 building main lobby Wednesday during lunch.  Stop by and 
explore the many exciting careers the Army offers. 
 
History Movies Club is a real easy club to join. Meetings are during lunch on Thursdays in Room 
four ten. Bring your lunch & eat while you watch the movie.  
 
The recruiter from The New School in New York will be in the gym lobby on Oct. 25 during lunch. 
Visit the recruiter if you are interested.  
 
The Vanderbilt University rep will be in the gym lobby during lunch on Monday, Oct. 29. Visit her 
to ask about attending Vanderbilt. 
 
Eckerd College will be in the gym lobby Friday, October 26.  Stop by and see how you can become 
a Triton. 



 

 

 
Thanks to you, Ambassadors have collected close to 100 wands to be used by the Appalachian 
Wildlife Refuge (ref-huge) to care for abandoned and orphaned animals.  The used mascara wands 
are the perfect size to gently comb new feathers and fur. Wands are still accepted so lend a hand 
and bring your mascara wands to 2134.  Go to appalachianwild.org for more information. 
 
 


